
February 2022 

Dear Brother, 

We are currently asking for you to renew or start your 2022 membership in the Gamma Hexaton Alumni Association (GHAA). 
Our  purpose remains to engage with other alumni and support the Active Chapter at Robert Morris in a variety of ways. 

In line with this purpose, we have awarded 3 scholarships to the Active Chapter nine years in a row totaling $5,606. 

These awards - the Reddinger,Rosky, Hisdorf Scholarship Award; the J. J. Borgan Award; and the Marco J. Giovengo Award are given to 
the Brothers who’ve best displayed scholarship; brotherhood; and character, respectively. The funds are restricted to scholastic use 
and/or to offset the cost of National dues. 

Paid memberships continue to grant us the resources to host an annual tailgate at the RMU Homecoming Football Game, organize 
our yearly MDA Fundraising Dinner, have a special toast for graduating Brothers, and plan the our Formal Reunion Dinner.  The 
GHAA and Active Chapter members are invited to all of the aforementioned events; and we look forward to sharing these times 
together as Gamma Hexaton continues to grow. 

To renew or start you membership, please use the section below to remit your dues with checks payable to GHAA. The check and the 
cut off sheet should be sent to the GHAA at the address listed below. Alternatively, you can pay on-line using the following PayPal 
link: https://paypal.me/GammaHexaton 

If you have any questions or concerns, please email Brother Jon Becht at psk320@gmail.com. 

Thank You! 

Note: We kindly ask that GHAA membership dues be sent no later than April 30, 2022 and again thank you all for giving back. 

Gamma Hexaton Alumni Association 
2022 Dues 

Year Graduated RMU 

$ 
$ 

$ 

NAME: 

Annual Dues - $25.00 
Additional Donation (Optional) 

TOTAL ENCLOSED 

Make checks payable to: GHAA SEND TO: GHAA 
126 Crawford Avenue 
Pittsburgh, PA 15202 

mailto:psk320@gmail.com



